
American Iris Society President’s Report 

Fall 2015 Board of Director’s Meeting 

 
My stewardship of the American Iris Society as president ends in 

November 2015.  As I look back at my three years in office I am 

reminded of all the good people who served with me and helped 

me in office as we saw many changes in this pan-digital world in 

which we live.  My heartfelt thanks to them all.  It has been a lot 

of work but fun also.  

 

A few things I would like to see us discuss at this board meeting in 

the proper place in the agenda includes the following; 

 

1.  Status of insurance claim of individual who fell and was 

injured in the Vaughn garden at the AIS spring convention in 

Portland. 

2.  Late filing of AIS financial tax return with Internal Revenue 

Service in 2015. 

3.   Guest editors and Advertising editor needs in IRISES The 

Bulletin of the American Iris Society. 

4.   Bulletin photo captioning standards vs that of the various 

Section publications. 

5.   Ways to speed up the Iris Registration process and possible 

electronic posting to the hybridizers and the AIS Encyclopedia 

without long wait for the printed R & I. 

6.   Judges’ Training Handbook Revision needs and status. 

7.   AIS Centennial celebration plans for 2020 convention in New 

York. 

 

Jim Morris 

President 

American Iris Society 


